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Nunavik Tourism Summer 2021 
 

Travel into Nunavik is currently limited according to the Ministerial Order 2021-023: 

https://cdn-contenu.quebec.ca/cdn-contenu/adm/min/sante-services-sociaux/publications-adm/lois-
reglements/AM_2021-023-anglais.pdf?1617882175 

and the Nunavik Ordinance 2021-02: 

https://nrbhss.ca/sites/default/files/covid19/Ordinance_Nunavik_Air_Travel_revised_2021-02-01_EN.pdf 

 
Any persons authorized to travel to Nunavik, must follow public health measures related to travels such 
as pre-departure testing, testing at day 7 and a 14-day quarantine period: 

https://nrbhss.ca/en/nunavik-travel 

Only limited categories of travelers are authorised for entry into Nunavik. 

 
People visiting for leisure i.e., tourists are currently not allowed access to Nunavik.  

We suggest that you follow the updates to travel restriction on the Nunavik Regional Board of Health and 
Social Services (NRBHSS) to see any changes: 

https://nrbhss.ca/en/new-restrictions-travel-nunavik 

 
Nunavik outfitters can operate in the region; however, travel restrictions and public health measures are 
strictly respected.  

People taking part in tourist activities must come from within Nunavik or be in Nunavik for other 
authorized reasons.  

 
Changes to the public health measures and the restrictions of travels may happen in the coming months. 
However, at this time the evolution of the epidemiology inside and outside the region is unpredictable 
due to new variants and the third wave of COVID-19. Decisions regarding travels would be guided by the 
epidemiology but also new scientific evidence regarding vaccination and COVID-19 transmission. 

If changes were to happen to allow tourists to travel in Nunavik, please note that public health measures 
would still apply (including a 14-day quarantine).  


